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Our House Teams
 Our Christian
Distinctiveness

Striving for Life in all its
fullness John 10:10 

 

SYNC WITH OUR
SCHOOL DIARY! https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/diary/grid/2024/09/ 
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 MR TOMLINSON
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Have a wonderful summer holiday!
We would like to say good bye to our Year 6 cohort who leave us with very fond memories. We wish all

the children the very best in secondary school and beyond. Thank you also to our families who are
leaving St Peter’s and your wonderful support throughout your journey with us. 

We hope you enjoyed the end of year production – Cinderella Rockerfella!
The children and staff certainly gave it their all.

Farewell Mrs Parry
Thank you for all the dedication, warmth, and enthusiasm you brought to St Peter’s

during your time here. Even though your stay was temporary, your impact was lasting.
We truly appreciated your commitment to the children and the positive energy you

brought each day.
Wishing you all the best in your next chapter—you’ll be missed!

O Lord
Bless our school

Help us to take care of
ourselves

Each other, the world
and with our work.

Amen.
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End of Key Stage 2 sats outcomes
We are very proud of our Year 6 children who have performed exceptionally well in their sats. Having

the confidence and support from both home and school has made a tremendous difference.

Incredible Phonics Score!
We are pleased and proud to report our Phonics score this year is 97%. Well done to all the children and
staff around teaching phonics. A huge thank you to our PTFA who have contributed, with your support,

over £10k investment in Phonics books over the past few years. 

Classes for 2025–2026
We’re excited to share that the children have now spent time in their new classes and with their

teachers for the 2025–2026 school year. It’s been wonderful to see them settling in, making new
connections, and starting to build those important classroom relationships.

Our mixed classes approach has become necessary due to the varying sizes of year groups across the
school. Mixed-age classes bring both opportunities and challenges, and we continue to adapt in ways

that best support every child’s learning and development.
One of the many benefits of this structure is the chance for children to develop wider friendships,

take on different roles in group dynamics, and experience being both the older and younger peer in a
classroom setting. It also allows us to manage staffing and curriculum delivery more effectively,

always with the aim of meeting children’s needs.
Looking ahead, we’ve reviewed how we teach Maths and are making some exciting changes. A new online
approach, which we trialled with Year 6 this year, will be rolled out across Key Stage 2 from the autumn

term, helping you stay even more connected with their learning journey.

We also want to acknowledge how important it is for children to maintain a strong sense of identity and
belonging within their year group. This is why we continue to prioritise opportunities for cohorts to

come together regularly throughout the week and during special events across the year.

Thank you for your ongoing support as we work to create a vibrant and inclusive learning environment
for every child.



Village Show – feedback
Thank you for those who took the time to complete a short survey about the Village Show – this has

been sent to the Chair Person of the village show for consideration going forwards.

Race 4 Life
Thank you to everyone for supporting this event. We hope you enjoyed the morning.

Future dates..
23 September 2025 – KS2 orienteering workshop in and around school

14 October 2025 – Ninja Skipping workshop for the whole school
*both events funded by our Sports premium funding

Term dates / school day / useful information

Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 

Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected. 

Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson 
Head Teacher 

And, ALL the school staff team and Governors

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/term-dates-school-day-useful-information/

THE CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL ON WEDNESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 2025



CEDAR CLASSCEDAR CLASS
Cedar class did some fantastic research for their
latest Take care homework. They had to find out

how their family was linked to World War 2. We have
seen some fantastic posters, presentations, medals,
photos and documents. True personal history and so

interesting!







https://www.justgiving.com/pag
e/stpeterscofeacademy?

utm_medium=FR&utm_source
=EM&utm_campaign=015

https://www.justgiving.c
om/page/eastbridgfordst

peters
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The St Peter’s girls cleaned up at the Bingham Bullettes end of season
awards night, with Ellie winning Coaches Player of the Year, Skyler winning

Most Improved player, Phoebe winning the Super Centre award add Eva
winning Players Player of the Year.  Well done girls!!

NETBALLNETBALL

KWIK
CRICKET
KWIK

CRICKET

A huge congratulations and
well done to the East

Bridgford Kwik cricket
team for winning 17 out of

18 matches played this
season. They displayed

amazing team work and we
couldn’t be more proud of

their achievements. 


